
We need one of the following for the head
of household:

Photo ID, State ID, Tribal ID, etc.



Recertifying your
Household

Photo ID 
Birth Certificate
Shot Record
Tribal Card
Insurance Cards

Verification from the school
    - report card
    - school ID
    - dated school photo
Household member themselves

Starting July 1st we will recertify all households. You must
provide identification for each household member. If we do not

receive identification for each member then you will only be
able to shop for certified household members on future visits.

We need one of the following for each
household member:

We will need one proof of residency if
address is not current on ID shown:

utility bill, piece of mail, or lease


